Jeanann Dawson

From: Rodney Bryant <rodneyb90@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 7, 2022 9:55 PM

To: Jeanann Dawson; Central Permitting
Subject: Re: Permit Application 30 Chinkapin Oak
Attachments: 30 Chinkapin Oak Cir (rev 2).pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

This is a permit application for construction of an 11x29 Lean-To roof and screen/window enclosure. The roof line will mesh with the existing roof
but will not be supported by the existing roof. There will be a front and rear beam supporting the structure, basically free-standing.

There is an existing 12x24 patio built within 5 feet of the septic tank to the left including the existing patio. This structure will be deconstructed
entirely in conjunction with the build of the new structure as most of the materials will be reused. For the septic tank environmental inspection
please advise that we are aware of the improper location and the deconstruction has already begun. Per the instructions the septic lid will be
accessible unless otherwise stated.

If there are any questions please contact Rodney Bryant, 910-988-7089
From: Jeanann Dawson <jdawson@harnett.org>

Sent: Tuesday, June 7, 2022 5:16 PM

To: Rodney Bryant <rodneyb90@hotmail.com>; Central Permitting <CentralPermiting@harnett.org>
Subject: RE: Permit Application 30 Chinkapin Oak

Please see below, this was sent 5/31/22

From: Jennifer S. Bethune <jsbethune@harnett.org>

Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 7:50 AM

To: Rodney Bryant <rodneyb90@hotmail.com>; Central Permitting <CentralPermiting@harnett.org>
Subject: RE: Permit Application 30 Chinkapin Oak

Please complete the land use application and we need a site plan that shows the property lines please.

https://www.harnett.org/permits/downloads/Land%20Use%20Residential %202021.pdf
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Thasnh Yo,

Jennifer S. Bethune

Senior Central Permitting Technician

420 McKinney Pkwy

PO Box 65

Lillington NC 27546

Main: 910-893-7525

Direct: 910-814-6433

**Note our physical location has changed**

Jeanann Dawson

Central Permitting Technician
Department of Development Services
Central Permitting Division

420 McKinney Pkwy

Lillington, NC 27546

Phone: 910-893-7525

Direct: 910-814-6421

Fax: 910-893-2793
jdawson@harnett.org

From: Rodney Bryant <rodneyb90@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 7, 2022 6:41 AM

To: Central Permitting <CentralPermiting@harnett.org>
Subject: Fw: Permit Application 30 Chinkapin Oak

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning just wanted to check that this permit application has been received.
From: Rodney Bryant <rodneyb90@hotmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, May 28, 2022 12:59 AM

To: centralpermitting@harnett.org <centralpermitting@harnett.org>

Subject: Permit Application 30 Chinkapin Oak




